
Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes 
June 5, 2015 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Alan Ankers, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. 
Guest: Sylvia Willard. 
 
Documents Presented: 
None. 
 

 
Old Business: 

Approve Meeting Minutes: 
The minutes for the May 1, 2015 meeting were approved as amended. 
 

Trail Signs & Intersection Numbering: 
Steve will set up times in July for committee members to walk the trails to define the 

locations of the next trail signs, according to the spreadsheet he presented. 
 

Davis Corridor Bridges: 
Twenty volunteers and Trails Committee members showed up for the workday. 
A motion was passed to reimburse Steve for $1976.77 for the purchase of the lumber, to 

come out of the CPA fund. 
A motion was passed to reimburse Sylvia for $52.45, for the Dunkin Donuts, to come out 

of the Trail Book fund. 
A motion was passed to pay the Carlisle Mosquito $75.00 for the legal notice, to come out 

of the Trail Book fund. 
 

Rangeway Boardwalks: 
Approval to proceed with the construction was obtained from the Conservation 

Commission on June 4.  Louise presented. 
 

Otter Slide Bridges: 
Warren talked with Steve Carlin about the proposal for a boardwalk and bridge.  The 

Trails Committee will do a site walk to firm up the design so Warren can finalize the proposal 
prior to showing it to Steve Carlin. 

 
Benches: 

Materials for four benches were cut on the May 30 workday, and delivered to Bert’s 
house.  

 
 

 
New Business: 

Election of Officers: 
The following officers for the following year were unanimously elected: 



Chair – Alan Ankers 
Chair Elect – Steve Tobin 
Secretary – Bert Willard 
Treasurer – Marc Lamere 
Clerk – Louise Hara 
 

Old Home Day: 
Those members who will be able to help at the booth are: Warren, Steve, Alan, and Bert. 
 

Recent Activities: 
Steve cut a tree from Marion’s Trail. 
On May 2, some members of the Trails Committee walked the Rogers Connector right of 

way to determine the best way to lay out a trail. 
On May 9 the annual vernal pool walk was held, this year on the Twin Peaks Trail. 
The Tobin bridge was repaired on May 9. 
Twenty two trail junction signs have been placed in the Town Forest and Towle Property. 
Bert has repaired the arched bridge connecting the Rockstrom Trail and Poole Swamp 

Trail. 
 

Other New Business: 
Steve was encouraged to purchase more trail signs from Ben Meadows even though the 

price has gone up. 
 

Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting will be held on July 10, 2015. 


